1201 NORTH CALVERT STREET

June 6, 1941,

Dear Fred:

I was delighted to read in the
morning peper of your election to the
Presidencv of thé American !edical Asso-
ciation. 1 want to extend to you my
congratulations and best wishes for a
successful year.

Give my kindest regards to Edith.

Most cordially yours,

> -
Williem F. Rienhoff, dJdr.
Dr. Fred Wharton Renkin,

271 W. Short Street,
Lexington, Kentucky



